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On the evening of Tuesday 3rd February, as part of the ‘UN Interfaith Harmony Week’, WFWP Malta
together with other NGOs were invited by Her Excellency the President of Malta, Marie Louise Coleiro
Preca to attend an interfaith forum as part of the president’s Foundation for the Wellbeing of Society. It
was hosted at the President's palace at San Anton Gardens. Between 30 and 40 representatives from
various religious and other NGOs were in attendance.

The meeting initiated and hosted by Her Excellency was indeed a big step and a valuable initiative in the
right and effective direction towards building a common platform for all concerned to air their views and
beliefs on peace and prosperity at large.

Indeed, a few years back, such an interdenominational event in Catholic Malta under the patronage of the
President would definitely have been unheard of!

Myrabelle and Bryan Corlett and Mr. and Mrs. Zammit from WFWP Malta attended the event. WFWP
Malta have been invited again to attend the forthcoming FORA entitled ‘Transculture and Family’ in
March 2015.



